
 

 

Salas O’Brien welcomes FA Engineering  

March 24, 2025 

 

Salas O’Brien announced today that FA Engineering has joined the company, bringing a strong team of 
technical innovators serving industrial clients across North America. 

 

This strategic merger enhances Salas O’Brien’s structural and mechanical engineering, industrial 
design, and environmental compliance expertise with an expanded team of 3,850 professionals across 

more than 90 global offices. Based in Pocatello, Idaho, FA Engineering serves industrial clients in 

mining, mineral processing, food processing, building material processing, and waste treatment.  

 

FA Engineering is a recognized leader in providing customized engineering services, quality designs, and 

a fulfilling work environment. The team has a long history of delivering streamlined project management 

services, including concept development, financial projections, and construction support services. FA 

Engineering’s specialized knowledge of industrial engineering and design complements Salas O’Brien’s 
comprehensive services, creating new opportunities for growth and innovation. 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://salasobrien.com/news/faengineering/  
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